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To:  Shane McAteer  

Clerk to the Committee for Finance and Personnel   

From:  Peter McCallion 

Clerk to the Committee for Education 

Date:  6 November 2015 

Subject: Proposals to cap the total value of exit payments for public sector 

employees 

  

Shane, 

 

At its meeting on Wednesday 4 November 2015, the Committee for Education noted 

correspondence from a concerned individual regarding reported proposals to cap the total 

value of exit payments for public sector employees. 

 

The Committee agreed to forward this correspondence to the Committee for Finance and 

Personnel for its information.  

 

The correspondence is enclosed. 

 

 

Peter McCallion 

Committee Clerk 

Enc. 
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